No Hi Pak's Tongil Group, 20 million won in medical support for multicultural
families by donating a 'portion of their salary'
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At 10:30 am (Sat) on the 8th floor of the Tongil Building in Yongsan, Seoul the Tongil Group
(Chairman: No Hi Pak) handed over 20 million won in the designated donation to the non-profit
Multicultural Combined Welfare Center (hereafter as Multi-welfare Center).

The Tongil Group is running the 'partial donation of salaries' hope dream support fund with the goal of
activating support for the less fortunate, and activating social contributions. The program was started last
October by Tongil Group employees voluntarily ‘donating part of their salaries.'



